epidemiologists, infection control practitioners, and others who are looking for a course that will provide the most current information concerning infection control practices and epidemiological methods in healthcare. This fundamental program will provide opportunities to find solutions to

real situations that will occur in the hospital setting. Intensive problem-solving sessions are supplemented with lectures and seminars presented by leading authorities.

Those interested in attending this course should register as soon as possible since, in the past, applicants for the course usually have exceeded the spaces available. Persons who would like to register for the course should contact the SHEA Meetings Department, 875 Rings Highway, Suite 200, Woodbury, NJ 08096. Telephone (609) 845-1720; FAX (609) 853-0411.

SHEA Elects New Officers

The newly elected officers for 1995 were announced at the business meeting at the Fourth Annual Meeting of the Society in New Orleans last month. Robert A. Weinstein, MD, from Michael Reese Hospital and Medical Center in Chicago, was elected vice president and will serve as President in 1997. Dr. Weinstein will have a 4-year commitment (vice president in 1995, president elect in 1996, president in 1997, and past president in 1998).

John W. Froggatt III, MD, hospital epidemiologist at the

Johns Hopkins Hospital in Baltimore, was elected to the position of academic councilor for the 2-year period 1995-1997. Edward S. Wong, MD, hospital epidemiologist at the McGuire Veterans Affairs Hospital in Richmond, was elected to the position of practice councilor also for the same period.

We congratulate our new officers on being elected by their peers to positions of trust and responsibility. We look forward to them joining the SHEA Board in January 1995.

Brief items of interest for the SHEA News or Newsletter may be sent to C. Glen Mayhall, MD, SHEA, Newsletter Editor, Division of Infectious Diseases, Route 1092; The Former Shriner's Burns Bldg, Room 2-64B; University of Texas Medical Branch; Galveston, TX, 77555-1092; FAX (409) 772-6527. Copy should be typed, double-spaced, and should not exceed five pages.